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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #22-0077 
 CONFERENCE WORKSHOP 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 18, 2022 
 
TITLE: Florida Department of Transportation Update on the New River Crossing 

and Broward Commuter Rail – (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
On January 5, 2022, the City Commission deferred Commission Agenda Item 22-0063 
titled “Resolution Urging the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) to Consider 
the Tunnel as the Future of Commuter Rail Service in the City of Fort Lauderdale” and 
requested that staff coordinate a special workshop. The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) will provide an update on the New River Crossing and Broward 
Commuter Rail initiatives. 
 

 

Prepared by: Ben Rogers, Director, Transportation and Mobility 
 

Department Director: Ben Rogers, Transportation and Mobility 


